


THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD            JANUARY 13, 2019 

From the Pastor’s Pen… 

After John the Baptist immersed Jesus in 

the waters of the Jordan River, the Son 

of God rose up, water trickling down his 

face, standing anointed as he lifted his 

eyes to the skies.  A heavenly confirmation came 

when the voice of God came from the heavens: “You 

are my beloved Son; with you I am well pleased.” 

 

At our own baptism, God says the same to us.  We 

are anointed with holy oils; we are garbed in white; we 

are given a lighted candle to keep the flame of faith 

burning brightly in our hearts.   

 

Today’s Gospel reminds us that this is a good day to 

check our candles and make sure they are still  

burning.  

300 Club Sign-Up 

 

As we begin the New Year, you have an opportunity 

to join the St. Bartholomew 300 Club.  A club that 

supports the parish and has NO MEETINGS!  

 

A ticket will you cost you $40.00.That is a single pay-

ment, and will ensure that you’ll be included in the 

Early Bird drawing in January.  Four $30.00 prizes 

are drawn each month, from February through  

September, and your name goes back in the hopper 

when you win.  You can win more than once.  Your  

membership also includes the dinner dance that will 

be held in the Fall.  You will share in a wonderful din-

ner, open bar, and be able to participate in a great 

raffle that is supported by local businesses and  

parishioners.  At the dinner additional prizes of $500, 

$250, $100, $50, $25 will be awarded to ticket hold-

ers and you need not be present to win. Consider in-

viting other parishioners, neighbors and friends to join 

you.  Last year we had 218 members, the dinner was 

fantastic and all had a grand time.   You may mail in 

your check - just simply add 300 Club on the memo 

line of your check, or stop in the Parish Office. If you 

are paying for a guest for the 300 Club dinner, the 

cost is $30.00.  The date for the 300 Club dinner is 

Saturday, October 5, 2019. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society Help Offer…… 

The St. Bart’s conference of the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society provides help to those in need with the support 

of parishioners.  Do you know someone from our parish 

or living in Middleburg Heights who needs assistance?  

Contact the Parish Office and ask to be put in touch 

with St. Vincent de Paul.  Whenever Vincentians gather, 

we pray for those in need and those who help make our 

work possible.  

For the Youth….. 

Once again, God essentially says through Paul, 

“Anyone who does the right things is in the right 

relationship with God.  Simply belonging to a  

certain race, country or political party (in each 

case, the “right” one) doesn’t cut it.  

 

John the Baptist could have had a great scam  

going.  People were more than ready to ascribe 

more importance and stature to him than he had.  

All he had to do was simply not deny it.  How  

willing are we to recognize and accept someone 

else’s greater talent or qualifications?  As Jesus 

pointed out in his advice on taking dinner seats 

or the right place in line, humility tends to win 

people over.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING 

IRS CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 

 

By IRS rules, we will automatically send a  

contribution statement to those who have  

contributed $250.00 or more, therefore, you 

DO NOT have to request contribution  

statements. 
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Readings for the Week of   

January 13, 2019 

 

Sunday:           Is 40:1-5, 9-11/Ps 104:1b-2, 3-4, 24-25, 27-

28, 29-30 [1]/Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 

Monday:          Heb 1:1-6/Ps 97:1 and 2b, 6 and 7c, 9 [cf. 

7c]/Mk 1:14-20                                          

Tuesday:          Heb 2:5-12/Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9 [cf. 7]/

Mk 1:21-28 

Wednesday:     Heb 2:14-18/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 [8a]/

Mk 1:29-39 

Thursday:        Heb 3:7-14/Ps 95:6-7c, 8-9, 10-11 [8]/Mk 

1:40-45 

Friday: Heb 4:1-5, 11/Ps 78:3 and 4bc, 6c-7, 8 [cf. 7b]/Mk 

2:1-12 

Saturday:         Heb 4:12-16/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15 [cf, Jn 

6:63c]/Mk 2:13-17 

Next Sunday:   Is 62:1-5/Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 [3]/1 Cor 

12:4-11/Jn 2:1-11  

 

After all the people had been baptized and Jesus also had 

been baptized and was praying, heaven was opened and 

the Holy Spirit descended upon him in bodily form like a 

dove. - Lk 3:21-22a  

       Parish Liturgies                                             

SAT JAN 12          Vigil: The Baptism of The Lord 

      4:00 p.m.    †     Joseph Zannoni by family                            

                                                                                                                                                                         

SUN JAN 13        The Baptism of The Lord 

      9:00 a.m.    †     Tim Leary by Mom, Marilyn Leary                

    11:00 a.m.    †    John Hans Kopp by Kathy Weidner 

      

                    

MON JAN 14          Weekday 

      7:30 a.m.    †     Steve Steger by John & Michelle Crowe 

 

                                             

WED JAN 16           Weekday 

      8:00 a.m.   †      Rudy & Mollie Sommerfeld by son, Larry 

               

                                      

FRI  JAN 18             Weekday 

      7:30 a.m.    †      Afrates-Prahst Families Living and  

    Deceased by family                 

                         

SAT JAN 19         Vigil: Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     4:00 p.m.      †     Monica Adams by Mom & Dad 

        

                                                                            

SUN JAN 20              Second Sunday in Ordinary Time             

     9:00 a.m.  †       Tricia Varisco by Linda Bolzan      

   11:00 a.m.      †       Isidore & Marilyn Butas by family 

 

Your Treasure… January 6, 2019 

 

Sunday Offertory             =  $13,522.00 

 

 

Music Ministry                 =  $       72.00   

Parish Purse                    =  $       17.00 

Solemnity of Mary           =  $     444.00   

 

The following donations have recently been 

made toward the St. Bartholomew statue: 

 

In memory of Martin Conroy - $100.00 

In memory of Lynn & Tim Leary - $1,000.00 

           by Marilyn Leary  

In memory of William Himes Jr. - $500.00   

           by Mom & Dad                

In memory of Louisa Ciepiel - $400.00 

In honor of Edward Schuler - $250.00 

           by family  

 

Balance left on statue - $6,010.00 

      This Week   

SUN JAN 13               

9:00 a.m.              CLOW @ Atrium              

   

MON JAN 14   

7:00 p.m.             PSR @ School 

7:00 p.m.             SBBC @ Loft 

 

TUE JAN 15 

7:30 p.m.             St. Vincent de Paul Mtg. @ RMR-B 

 

WED JAN 16 

7:00 p.m.              Combined Choirs @ RMR-A 

 

THU JAN 17 

7:00 p.m.             Moses All Choirs @ Loft 

7:00 p.m.             Prayer Blanket Mtg. @ RMR-A 

7:00 p.m.             Men’s Fellowship Mtg. @ RMR-B 

 

Your Treasure… December 29, 2018 

 

Sunday Offertory             =  $11,900.00 

 

 

Music Ministry                 =  $         1.00  

Parish Purse                    =  $       11.00 

Solemnity of Mary           =  $     444.00   

 

 Thank you for your generosity! 
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Monday, January 14th 

Catholic High School Applications Go Home Today 

Computer Coding Club 

 

Tuesday, January 15th 

Band 

Faculty Meeting 

      

Wednesday, January 16th 

All School Mass at 8:00 a.m. 

   Ministered by 3rd & 4th Grade 

Bowling Club 

     

Thursday, January 17th 

Jazz Band 

Choir  

Yearbook Committee Meeting 

 

Friday, January 18th 

End of the 2nd Quarter/1st Semester 

Spirit Dress Down Day 

Catholic High School Applications are due today 

 

  

OPEN HOUSE INFORMATION 

 

     Please join us Sunday, January 27th from 

9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. for our Open House that 

will begin a weeklong celebration of Catholic 

Schools Week.  The theme this year is 

 “Catholic Schools –Learn. Serve. Lead.  

Succeed”. 

 

     Come meet our students, teachers, admini-

stration and staff members and see all the Acad-

emy of Saint Bartholomew has to offer. 

   

“ASB – Where faith is nurtured and futures 

will grow.” 

 

 

 

 

 

Our parish family would like to extend  

Birthday Blessings to Academy Secretary,  

Mrs. Nancy Joyce who celebrates her  

birthday on January 18th.   

May God Bless you with a year of    

  health and happiness! 

Parish School of  

Religion  

(PSR) Updates:��

 

stbartspsr@yahoo.com 

 

Monday, January 21: 

NO PSR due to Martin Luther King Day 

 

Monday, January 29th:  PSR Open House 

7:00-8:15 during PSR Class time!   We wel-

come all Parents, Grandparents, Guardians, 

and Siblings to visit and see what PSR is all 

about! 
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Grief Support8  Walking the Journey 

  

After Christmas and during the long winter season many 

feel the depth of their grief.  “Walking the Journey” with the 

Joint Ministry of Consolation of St. Bartholomew and Holy 

Family Parishes can ease this difficult process and give 

continued hope to move forward with strength and faith. 

  

The eight-week winter session will begin on Monday  

evening, January 28, at St. Bart’s.  If you have lost a loved 

one, please consider attending this series.  Grief is not  

limited to only a few; it affects all of us.  This program,  

conducted by trained facilitators including a member of the 

clergy, is positive, productive and faith-filled.  This will be 

the twenty-first consecutive session which has served over 

220 individuals. 

  

To attend, or for questions, please send the attached form 

to the parish office by January 19, 2019.  For questions or 

for more info, please call Chris Lindquist at 440.268.8020 

or Darlene Gannon at 440.785.5841. 

  

REMEMBER2..taking care of your emotional, physical 

and spiritual well-being is a way to honor the memory of 

your loved one.  They would wish no less. 

  

—————————————————————————— 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  

                      

                           Walking the Journey 

  

  

 Name_______________________________ 

  

 

 

            Phone ______________________________ 

  

Middleburg Heights Food Pantry is preparing for the 

New Year after an amazing year of your generous  

donations; support and volunteerism.  The pantry would 

appreciate any and all canned vegetables, particularly 

spinach.  The pantry would benefit from donations of 

single roll paper towels and syrup also.  Handy snack 

ideas would benefit many households as well.  The  

staples of flour, sugar, milk, eggs and cheese would be 

awesome as well.  As always, we appreciate any and all 

donations beyond the above request.  As a gentle  

reminder, all donations that need refrigeration should  

Be brought to the pantry during open pantry hours, 

Tuesdays, 10am-12pm & Thursdays, 5pm-7pm.  

Alumni Night 

 

     All Alumni are invited to “Alumni Night” on  

Saturday February 2, 2019. Please join us for the 

4:00 p.m. Mass at St. Bartholomew Church,  

followed by a tour of the Academy. 

 

     Please share this with any Alumni of  

St. Bartholomew and take a walk down memory 

lane. 

 

The Interfaith Commission and St. Mary Seminary 

Present…...The Gifts and Challenges of Inter-Church 

Marriage for Christian Unity 

 

Thursday, January 24 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Basil 

Church, 8700 Brecksville Road, Brecksville and 

Friday, January 25 at 1:30 pm at The Center for 

Pastoral Leadership, 28700 Euclid Avenue,  

Wickcliffe.  Our presenter will be Dr. Daniel  

Olsen, Director of Ecumenical and Interreligious 

Affairs for the Archdiocese of Chicago.  His  

specialty is the issue of inter-church marriage.  

Please RSVP to Fr. Joseph Hilinski, Interfaith  

Director at 216-696-6525 ext. 5110 or  

jhilinski@dioceseofcleveland. org. 

House cleaningB.25 years experience.  Detailed 

cleaning/floor washing on hands and knees.  Clean-

ing can be done on a monthly, bi-monthly, weekly, 

spring cleaning or as needed.  Affordable rates.  For 

more information, call Judy at 440-842-5669. 


